Good day,

This bill does nothing to prevent criminals accessing firearms, instead it seeks to punish gun owners who
have already been victimized.

The Oregon Health Authority has exactly zero expertise on what constitutes a "tamper-resistant" lock,
and no business making regulations regarding them.

Stop attacking law abiding citizens and start dealing with the real issues facing our state!

Marcus Mathews
Portland, OR



